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Camps with Meaning, MB, 
invites applications for the full time, 
permanent position of Head of 
Maintenance at Camp Assiniboia, 
just west of Winnipeg, Manitoba.  
The Head of Maintenance is 
responsible for keeping Camp 
Assiniboia’s site and facilities in 
good working condition in order 
to provide excellent hospitality 
to guests and the summer camp 
program. Camps with Meaning 
is also accepting applications for 
Summer Head Cook. Visit www.
campswithmeaning.org/category/
news/  for job description, salary 
range, housing, etc. Inquiries 
should be directed to David 
Hogue, Resident Manager at 
204-782-3019. Applications will 
be accepted until this position is 
filled. Applicants should send a 
resume along with the names of 
three references, in confidence to: 
assiniboia@campswithmeaning.
org.

Camp Friedenswald, 
Cassopolis, MI, is seeking a full-
time program director to bring 
visionary leadership to camp 
programming, expanding and 
developing new opportunities 
for campers of all ages to deepen 
relationships and experience 
renewal and reconnection 
through daily camp life. 
Qualified candidates will have 
a commitment to Mennonite 
faith; strong interpersonal and 
communication skills; leadership 
experience; a Bachelor’s 
degree or higher (MDiv or 
other advanced theological 
training preferred); proven 
administrative and management 
skills; and enthusiasm to be part 
of a team actively exploring the 
intersections of nature, faith, and 
sustainability. Benefits include 
living on-site in Camp-provided 
housing. Interested candidates 
are invited to submit a resume 
and letter of intent to Jenna@
Friedenswald.org. 
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NATURAL LINKSNATURAL LINKS

MENNOCON21MENNOCON21
Mennonite Church USA 
convention (MennoCon21) is 
quickly approaching July 6-10.  
MCA camps will be represented at 
MennoCon21 with a virtual booth 
and a physical booth in Cincinnati, 
OH. 

Heading to the in-person 
convention? Make sure to stop 
by the MCA booth, say, “Hi!” to 
Olivia and pick up a MCA sticker 
(pictured at right).

For more information or how to 
tune into the virtual components, 
visit https://convention.
mennoniteusa.org.

CAMP UPDATESCAMP UPDATES
Laurelville Retreat Center, Mount Pleasant, PA, www.laurelville.org

June 20-25, Laurelville was blessed by a wonderful group of volunteers called 
Builders for God. These joy-filled servants filled our hearts, our bellies (helping 
on kitchen staff) and our wood sheds; replaced three roofs, upgraded lighting and 
switches, completed grungy demo work, painted,  and undertook a variety of other 
projects, really freshening up around camp! We are so grateful!

Need help at your camp? BFG accepts proposals year-round, then prayerfully 
considers and selects the upcoming year’s project in January. Service happens 
the third week in June. Interested in applying, or learning more? Submit proposal/
inquiries to Wagonmasters (Lead Volunteers) Tim and Georgia Mcardle at tim.
mcardle@verizon.net. 


